
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 

NEWSLETTER  20th December 2024 
 
 

Attendance Award 
Congratulations to Y4 again who received our attendance award for the second week 

running.  Well done and thank you to our Y4 parents and children. 
 

Collective Worship Dates 
Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 

Collective Worship Assembly. 

17.1.2025 Reception 

24.1.2025 Y6 
31.1.2025 Y5 

7.2.2025 Y4 
14.2.2025 Whole School 

 
New Clubs 2025 

Next term we start our new afterschool clubs.  Y4-Y6 football will continue as usual.  New 
players are always welcome. 

We are also introducing a Hula Hut Club.  Please visit the Schoolspider app for further 
information. 

 
 

 



 
 

Christmas Lunch 
The children had a wonder Christmas lunch on 11th December.  

The whole school sat down together and our staff served the children  at their table.s  It 
was a wonderful family event with Christmas carols, crackers, christmas jumpers and high 

spirits. 
Thank you to our kitchen staff from both Corpus Christi and Brooklodge who provided a 

fantastic meal. 
Jake (Y1) summed the day up by telling us this was “the best school day ever!” 

 
 

 
 
 

 



 
Panto Trip 

On Thursday, December 12th, we had our annual pantomime trip to the Theatre Royal, St 
Helens to enjoy a performance of Snow White. It was a very festive way to spend our 
morning. The show was exceptional, and all our children had a wonderful time.  Well 

done to Hallie (Y5) who was lucky enough to be chosen to represent our school on stage! 
Thank you again to the parents who joined us and assisted during the trip; your support 

was greatly appreciated. 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

Swimming Y3 
Y3 start their swimming lessons on the day we return, 7th January. Please ensure you 

bring your swimming kit into school at the beginning of the day. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Christmas Holidays 

 
School will re-open on Tuesday, January 7th, at 8:50 AM. 

 
 

And finally……… 
 

As we bid farewell to Miss Mowatt and Mrs Rimmer at Corpus Christi, we wanted to take 
a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for their exceptional service and dedication 

over the years. 
 

Miss Mowatt has been a significant and invaluable part of Corpus Christi for 15 years 
working tirelessly to support, nurture and care for children and staff alike. 

She contributed as a class teacher in Year 5 for many years and as our Deputy Head, as 
well as stepping up as our acting Headteacher for the past 12 months. Her commitment 

to fostering a positive and inclusive environment has made a lasting impact on both 
children and staff. Through her passion for education and unwavering support, Miss 

Mowatt has inspired countless children to reach their full potential. Her ability to connect 
with each child and encourage their growth will be remembered fondly by all. 

 
Mrs Rimmer has been a key figure across the school, most recently in EYFS and Year 1 

supporting children on a one to one basis. Her support for school has been remarkable as 
she worked relentlessly as the treasurer for Corpus Christi PSA. Her commitment and 

overall positive attitude will be missed by children and staff across school. 
 

As they embark on a new chapter, we want to wish Miss Mowatt and Mrs Rimmer the 
very best. Thank you for your service, your dedication, and the many memories we have 
shared. You will be greatly missed, and always treasured as a part of our Corpus Christi 

family. 
 

Wishing you all the success and happiness in your future endeavors! 
Your Corpus Christi family 

 

 

 


